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As the local member for Isleham I am amazed that the acceptance of soul sampling by
Sunnica is thus. This land simply can not and is not as prescribed within the documents
and a duplicate, non-Sunnica funded set of samples should be alowed and undertaken.

This argument is at the heart of the issues here. Land used for crops and livestock for many

years now rendered poor quality simply does not add up. Please can the inspectorate
determine duplicate soils testing to ensure that the decisions to be reached are made on

sound and valid evidence?

Kind regards

Mark Goldsack
CCC
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